Boston University

Department of Biology
5 Cummington Street
Boston, Massachusetts 02215

www.bu.edu/biology



617-353-2432 Fax: 617-353-6340

Valentina Di Santo

Boston University Marine Program Office: +1-617-353-6969 E-mail: vdisanto@bu.edu

28<sup>th</sup> January 2011

Flying Sharks Oceanário de Lisboa Associação Portuguesa para o Estudo e Conservação de Elasmobrânquios

Re: Flying Shark Research Fund

Dear Flying Sharks Research Fund Selection Committee:

With this letter I would like to thank *Flying Sharks*, *Oceanário de Lisboa* and *APECE* for funding my research proposal on ecological physiology of the climate change stress response in the little skate. Receiving this grant will help purchase equipment necessary to start my PhD research project. Thank you for supporting my research. Your generosity truly makes a difference.

110 1 Dec +

Sincerely,

alentina Di Santo